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Requiring in person same day voting is a hard no. Why are you trying to take us 

backwards? 

 

Voting by mail is a safe, trusted and age-old practice. It improves voter accessibility, 

which we should all want. Why would we want to purposely exclude qualified voters 

from participating? There is no evidence that fraud of any importance has ever 

occurred.  

 

Polling data indicate that the public strongly favors expanded access to mail-in voting 

and that its results are ptisan-neutral. 


